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President’s Message 

 

 
 
 

We are in unprecedented times. With the health and safety of our members a 
top priority, tough decisions are required. As of now, the MSSA skeet season 
will resume in June. Please prepare yourself for changes to be imposed by the 
clubs. Any adjustments to process or procedure will be done to protect club 
staff and shooters. 
 
I personally know of one death and countless infected by this nasty virus. 
Based on my limited knowledge, I have no desire to contract the virus. Please 
keep yourself safe as our economy opens back up. May you find that magical 
balance between earning a paycheck and not only your physical health but 
your mental health. 
 
Hope to see you at a shoot soon! 
Dean Rapp 
MSSA President 
 
 

 
Officer Elections 

 

 
 
 

The two-year term of our President, Vice President and Secretary will expire 
this year. Bill Spurlock has agreed to run as Secretary again.  However, we 
need someone to step up and serve as President and Vice-President. If you 
have any interest in serving in this role or any capacity, please feel free to 
contact any of the current board members for details. As an all-volunteer 
organization it takes effort from us all to make MSSA a success. 

 
Board Meeting 

 

 
 
 

The board held their spring meeting on April 30th via Zoom. It went well and 
our primary focus was changes to the upcoming schedule. See the events 
section for some changes. As always, any updates to our schedule will be 
posted to moskeet.org. 

 

 
High Volume Shooters 

 Here we recognize those Missouri shooters who have reached miles stones in 
their NSSA Lifetime Targets. This information has been derived from the Clay 
Target Nation Publication. If you have reached a milestone, please let us know 
by e-mailing us at info@moskeet.org.  
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Nothing to report…. I wonder if that due to a lack of registered targets being 
shot? 

 
Upcoming Shoots 

 
 
 
 

 
The Early Summer Open on June 6th, a point shoot, has been canceled. Prairie 
Grove has selected the “Ralph’s Birthday Shoot,” on August 8th , to be their 
second of two allowed point shoots. That change enables “The Peanut” to be a 
point shoot. The Peanut remains scheduled for June 5-7. 
 
The Banquet will now be held on June 13-14th and as always will be a double 
point shoot. There may be some changes to how we handle the  banquet, stay 
tuned for details 
 
Further details please go to MoSkeet.org / Events / Shoot Schedule or e-mail 
us at info@moskeet.org. 
 

 
For Sale 

 

 
 
 

Are you looking for a good deal then go to moskeet.org and select 
Resources/For Sale.  
 
Have something to sell then send us a PDF with all the details and we’ll be glad 
to place the add. info@moskeet.org. 

 
Shoot Recap 

 With any luck will have a shoot soon and can provide a great Shoot Recap! 
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